
CCVNHOA Board Meeting minutes 

March 13, 2012 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15pm. 

In attendance: Karen Kronauge, Paul Oppegard, Dean Goss, Frank Hare, Barbara Dorsey, Mary Lou 

Smith, Chris Leonard,  and Amber Pleiss. 

Approval of Minutes: In Jan. minutes, we need to spell xericscaping correctly, then unanimously 

approved..  Annual Meeting minutes were unanimously approved.  

President’s Report: Dean had a complaint about the trailer at the Martin’s house.  Chris will check with 

Sheryl Jaramillo at city to check on it.  Besides that, Dean says not much else has been going on.   

ARC: Chris gave the report since Alan  could not attend.  Alan had approved 4  projects.    

VP’s Report: Frank had nothing to add at this time. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Karen passed out financials, and we have about 38 folks who still owe their dues for 

the year.  Karen mentioned that we are current with our DORA filings. 

Social:  Easter is all set.  There will be a garage sale this year, but no spring plainting event, since they 

run on opposite years.  Chris will  talk to Jenny about planning for the garage sale.  Chris brought up the 

Small Change charity project.  The Board thought we should do it but not under  the HOA umbrella,  so 

Chris will head it up personally and put something in e next newsletter about it.   

Barbara can get another band for another musical event. Dean encouraged her to bring possibilities for 

next month’s meeting.  Karen also knew some bands.  Next month the Board will review suggestions, 

and we will plan 2 events for this summer. Amber suggested having a giant outside movie night with a 

family movie.  The Board liked the idea. Amber will check on prices.   Movie suggestions will be 

discussed at the April meeting.   

The next meetings will be: 

Apr 10 at Paul Oppegard’s  

May 8
th

 at Dean Goss’s 

June 12
th

 at Barbara Dorsey’s  

July 10
th

 at Mary Lou Smith’s 

The meeting  was adjourned at 8:15pm.   


